
 

 

 

 

30 January 2025 
 
 

Dear Parent 
 
YEAR 11 CONSULTATION EVENING –THURSDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2025 
 

Both parents and students are invited to have online appointments to discuss progress with subject teachers. 
 

Our online appointment system    https://aylesburyhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/    will open for bookings at  
7 pm on Monday 10 February and close at 9 am on Monday 24 February.   
 

When booking your appointments, you will be able to choose which subject teachers you would like to meet.  
However, booking is first-come, first-served, and some teachers teach more Year 11 students than the 
number of appointment slots, so it will not be possible for them to meet everyone.   
 

The system initially restricts you to a maximum of six appointments.  On Thursday 13 February at 7pm the 
booking system will open further to allow all remaining available appointments to be booked, if you wish. 
 

If you are unable to make your bookings when the system is open, or you need to make any amendments 
after 24 February, please contact Consultation@ahs.bucks.sch.uk  we will be able to make and alter 
appointments for you.  
 

After the booking system has closed on 24 February, we recommend you re-access the site (before the 
actual day) to test your desktop/laptop/mobile device to ensure your sound and video screen work.  You 
should be able to see your appointments and the countdown screen for your first appointment. 
If you have any problems, please see the parent support link: 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-
over-video-call 
 

Laura Franklin our Careers advisor, Mrs Crafts our SENCO teacher and Mrs Ali Pupil Premium will also be 
available for appointments.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in February. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mr C Stanley 
Head of Year 11 
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